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Hydro Tower removal project 
update 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 22, Enniskó:wa/March 2021) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the 
community of works being carried out on the Hydro-Québec 
Line 2 Dismantlement project.  
 
Contaminated soil removal, backfilling, and site restoration 
work took place last week at Tower #104 on the North Wall. 
Topsoil spreading will be completed today.  
 
Decontamination of Tower #105 along the Seaway Road will 
begin today and should last approximately one (1) week. 
Work will also take place at Tower #90, on Tower Line Road, 
this Wednesday and Thursday. This work may result in 
minor traffic delays; however, the road will remain open. 
 
The MCK thanks the community for their patience and 
cooperation.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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